Jane Rasely

From: Sanjay Bhatt <sbhatt33@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 4:34 PM

To: PCD

Subject: SEPA comment on PLN 50892 and PLN 50879
Attachments: 2018.06.08 Bhatt Public Comment.pdf

Please attach this comment to the public file on these projects for SEPA and Hearing Examiner review.

Thank you,
Sanjay Bhatt



